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Safeguarding at Guildford Cathedral 
If you have any concerns about yourself 

or another member of the Cathedral Community 

please contact Mary Morris on 07949 685 683 

 

 

 

Mary Morris 

My role is to ensure compliance with the 

Cathedral's Safeguarding Policy and to promote 

good and safe practices in all activities involving 

children, young people and vulnerable adults. I 

can be contacted with any concerns or 

allegations relating to their wellbeing. My mobile number is 07949 685 683 and e-

mail address is mary.morris@cofeguildford.org.uk  

 

You may also consult or contact the Chapter Safeguarding Representative 

Stuart Beake 

 

The Venerable Stuart Beake,  

Sub-Dean 

Chapter Safeguarding Representative 

(h) 01483 893 981 

stuartbeake@guildford-cathedral.org 
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